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Administration for Children and Families



Office of Administration



Office of Information Services



370 L’ Enfant Promenade, S.W.



Washington, DC 20447



Attn: ACF Reports Clearance Officer



Re: Child Care and Development Fund Plan for States/Territories for 
FFY 2012-2013 (ACF – 118) 
On behalf of the National Association for Regulatory Administration (NARA), I submit comments for the CCDF Plan as noted.  
We are pleased to have the opportunity to review and comment on the draft Plan (Pre-Print) and applaud the Department for the attention to licensing in the Plan.  
Please let us know if you have questions or seek clarification of our comments.   

Sincerely 

Pauline D. Koch 

Executive Director 

c:    Ann Ditty, President 

       Shannon Rudisill, Director, Office of Child Care 

